
Nursery ISD
Public Announcement for G/T Referral

Nursery ISD is beginning the referral process for Gifted/Talented (G/T)
services for the 2023-2024 school year. A general information meeting

about the district’s G/T screenings and an overview of the characteristics of
gifted and talented students was held at the recent Open House. If you

would like a copy of the presentation please contact Mrs. Vahalik.

Anyone wishing to refer a student attending Nursery ISD in kindergarten

through 5th grade can request a copy of the referral form or access it

through the website beginning October 1, 2023. This form must be

returned to the school by October 31, 2023.
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